Termly Topics Autumn Term 2024
Hello everyone, 
Wishing you all a very warm welcome back to Montessori after the summer break. We have had a lovely couple of days back with the children – it is so lovely being back together again, hearing about all of the adventures you have had in the holidays. 
To start off the term, we will be doing a seashore/summer holiday topic as it fits in nicely with our return to school. The children will be exploring modes of transport we use for travelling to destinations, as part of this. We have a lovely transport table set in the octagon that will be in use every session as part of this topic too.
This term, the children will also be continuing to learn about Farms - culminating this topic with a year 2 trip to Court Farm, which we are really looking forward to. 
As an extension to the farm topic we will be moving on to celebrating Harvest. This leads on nicely from farms as we will be looking at crops and farmyard machinery too. This is a really lovely celebration that we always look forward to each year. There will be more information for parents about this nearer the time. Do keep an eye on the CMT Facebook group and the parents’ noticeboard. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We will end the term with starting to explore the season of autumn. Included as part of this, we will be exploring what the children might see over Halloween – to prepare them for seeing Halloween items that they might see in the shops during this time or people dressed up for Halloween. 
The autumn topic will continue over half term with a fun activity for you to do with your children and we will continue with this topic next term too. 
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